SEE: SUGAR AND ALCOHCL SHORTAGE

Defense Program

February 7, 1942

Mr. G. . Morse
920 Ann Street
Farikersburg, West Virginla

My dear kr. Morse:

I have discussed your letter of the
twenty-eighth day of January with Senator
Truman, Chairmen of the Committee investi-
gating the Hational Defense Program. He
informs me that his Committee iz cons!dering
an investigation of the proposed supar and
alcohol situstion.

I genuinely appreciate your comuents
on this matter and trust that some satisfactory
solution will be worked out In the near future.

%ith kindest regards, I aum,

Most sineerely yours,

ek

TS



